[bookmark: _GoBack]COMMISSION FOR CONSERVATION OF SOIL WATER AND RELATED RESOURCES OF THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

NOTICE TO ALL LAND OCCUPIERS of a hearing to consider a petition to change the jurisdictional boundaries of the Hampshire and Hampden conservation districts into one district. 

Whereas the Conservation District Enabling Act (Chapter 21, sections 21) requires that the commission holds a public hearing when considering any changes to the boundaries of a district; therefore, notice is hereby given that a hearing to consider the request to merge the two districts into one district will be held at;

The Department of Agricultural Resources
101 University Drive, Suite C4
Amherst, MA 01002

Date; Thursday, August 11, 2016
Time; 1:00 PM

Land occupiers and the general public are invited to offer testimony on the proposed merger of district boundaries.  Comments may also be submitted by mail to Tom Anderson, EEA, 9th Floor, 100 Cambridge St., Boston, MA 02114 or by email with the subject line reading “August 11, 2016 merger public hearing” to Thomas.anderson@state.ma.us 
